
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Stevens, Brian 
1/6/2014 11:56:28 AM 
Redacted 

Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Hourieh Jr., Nabil 
H. (Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ea.gov) 

Subject: RE: Orchard Management Program 
Much appreciated ~ thank you all. 

Original Message 
From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, January 06,2014 11:56 AM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Cc: Hourieh Jr., Nabil H.; Redacted ; Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Orchard Management Program 

Hello Brian, 

Please copy Meredith Allen, Senior Director, Regulatory Relations and also send me an email copy if possible. 

Our mailing address is: Mail Code B IOC 
PO Box 770000 
San Francisco CA 94177 

Redacted 
Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 

Original Message 
From: Stevens, Brian fmailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday. January 06, 2014 11:35 AM 
To Redacted 
Cc: Hourieh Jr., Nabil H.; Reacted 
Subject: FW: Orchard Management Program 

Hi Redac 

I need to CC PG&E Reg Rel on an item regarding the Orchard Management Program. Do you have a mailing 
address you would advise we send it to? I had been working on this issue with Kate. 

SB GT&S 0337824 

mailto:Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ea.gov


Thanks, 

Brian Stevens 

Brian Stevens 
Office of President Michael Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness; San Francisco, CA 94102 
415-703-2148 

Original Message-
From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, January 06,2014 11:33 AM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Subject: Automatic reply: Orchard Management Program 

Hi, 

I am out of the office on maternity leave. Please contact 
with any inquiries. 

Best 
Reda 

Redacted 

Redacted 
Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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